
 

Halton District School Board 
 

February 7, 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
At the February 1, 2017 meeting of the Board, Trustees deliberated on the redirection of students in 
the Alton West 510-03/03 subdivision area bounded by Dundas Street to the south, Walkers Line to 
the east and Highway 407 to the north and west. As a result, Trustees approved motion 17008, 
identifying elementary and secondary schools for students residing in this area effective 
September, 2017 as follows: 
 

English Program French Immersion Program 

Clarksdale P.S. (K - Grade 6)  Clarksdale P.S. (Grade 2 - Grade 6)  

Rolling Meadows P.S. (Grade 7 & 8) Rolling Meadows P.S. (Grade 7 & 8) 

M.M. Robinson S.S. (Grade 9 - 12) M.M. Robinson S.S. (Grade 9 - 12) 

 
For families new to the identified area parents/guardians are asked to register at the school 
identified above. Further information regarding registration is posted at the HDSB website at 
https://www.hdsb.ca/parents/Pages/Register-My-Child-for-School.aspx​.  
 
If you are moving into this identified area and are a newcomer family, please contact the Welcome 
Centre to register your child(ren). More information is available at 
https://www.hdsb.ca/parents/Pages/New%20to%20Halton/Welcome-Centre.aspx​.  
 
Transportation to be provided subject to Board policy. For more information please refer to the Board 
website at ​https://www.hdsb.ca/schools/Pages/Transportation/Buses.aspx​.  
 
The next step in this boundary review process is the communication of this decision with the 
homeowners via the developer and the planning for the welcoming of students. The purpose of this 
planning is to ensure that the integration of students into their new school(s) is achieved in a way 
that is inclusive, welcoming and supportive for the students and parents/guardians of the respective 
school communities and neighbourhoods. 
 
If you have any questions about your child’s school placement for the 2017-2018 school year, 
please contact your child’s school.  
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